
Minutes of the Meeting of the Membership 

12 October 2019, Museum of Flight 

Ron called the meeting to order at 10:15 AM; 39 members and guests were in attendance. 

Guests introduced themselves. 

The veterans were asked to stand and be recognized. 

Ron gave a brief overview of the purpose and conduct of our meetings. 

Fred said he was collecting for 2020 dues, Reno deposits, and the dinner party. 

Pete presented our scholar Keith Steedman with the 2019 $2,500 Continuing Education 

Aviation Grant to be used toward completing his Private Pilot training. 

Dan Berry spoke about some commendable FAA/ATC cooperation he’d received that very 

morning when he had to arrive at KBFI with a radio malfunction. 

Dave gave a recap of the season’s flying activities and encouraged owners to plan for next 

year’s events. 

Stan K aka Sundance talked about his F-15 flying and how much fun the airplane was.  He also 

updated us on the new T-7A Red Hawk. 

There were a few comments from the floor.  

Ron invited anyone who was interested in being seated on the Nominating Committee to 

attend the board meeting that afternoon. 

Ron ended by addressing the requirement that all members and their guests who attend CWB 

events be on their best behavior and act in a professional manner at all times.  He reminded the 

group that CWB is essentially under a microscope in everything that they do and say when 

anywhere in the public eye. 

Ron invited all to join for the no-host luncheon downstairs and to attend the board meeting. 

The being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:20 PM. 
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